
From: Council
To: Barbara Brenner; Barry Buchanan; Carol Frazey; Rud Browne; Satpal Sidhu; Todd Donovan; Tyler Byrd
Cc: Mark Personius; Matt Aamot; Becky Boxx; Ashley Ubil
Subject: FW: Cherry Point Moratorium
Date: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:29:06 AM

 
 
From: Lynne Pendleton [mailto:mlpendlet@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 4:47 PM
To: Council
Subject: Cherry Point Moratorium
 
Dear Council Members,
  I respectfully request that you extend the moratorium on fossil fuel infrastructure at Cherry
Point.
  We need to take seriously the long-term, and short-term, consequences of continued
reliance on fossil fuels. Any potential financial losses are dwarfed by the potential negative
effects of a warming climate on us, our children, and our children's children. 
  Sincerely,
M Lynne Pendleton
2415 Williams St
Bellingham, WA 98225
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